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Dear Patient, 

I am writing to inform you April 30, 2024, will be my last day at Kelsey-Seybold Clinic, as I will be retiring after 
35 amazing years of caring for my patients. It has been an honor and privilege to help so many young people as 
their pediatrician over the years. 

Continuing medical care is important. I encourage you to select a new pediatrician without delay. Once you select 
and schedule an appointment with your new Kelsey-Seybold pediatrician, they will have access to your child’s 
medical history, including prescription medications, labs and test results, and health history information. 

I have included biographies of pediatricians who are welcoming new patients. You can view any of their online 
profiles at kelsey-seybold.com/bios, where you can search for physicians by name, clinic locations, medical 
specialty, and languages spoken.

If you would like help in selecting your new Kelsey-Seybold pediatrician, call our Patient Help Line at  
713-442-1233. If you are a KelseyCare Advantage member, call KCA Member Services at 713-442-2273  
for help in selecting your new pediatrician. You can call both lines weekdays between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

If you need prescription refills before your next appointment, ask your pharmacist to call the number on your 
prescription label, or visit your MyKelsey account or kelsey-seybold.com/prescriptionrefills to request a refill. 

Best wishes for your continued health.

Sincerely,

Marina Ramirez, MD, FAAP
Marina Ramirez, MD, FAAP

Marina Ramirez, MD, FAAP
Pediatrics
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Pediatric Physicians Welcoming New Patients

West University Clinic

Meyerland Clinic

Tam Phan, MD, MBA, earned her medical degree in 
2016 at Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center. 
Dr. Phan completed her Pediatrics residency through 
the McGovern Medical School at the University of Texas 
Health Science Center at Houston (UTHealth) in 2019, 
joining Kelsey-Seybold later that same year.

Kailey Graybill, MD, obtained her medical degree 
from McGovern Medical School at the University of 
Texas Health Science Center at Houston (UTHealth) in 
2020. Dr. Graybill completed a residency in Pediatrics 
at Children’s Hospital of Oklahoma in 2023 and joined 
Kelsey-Seybold Clinic later that same year.

Debra Luben, MD, earned her medical degree 
from the University of Missouri Medical School and 
completed her residency at Baylor College of Medicine. 
Dr. Luben joined Kelsey-Seybold in 1999.

If you wish to seek care outside of Kelsey-Seybold, you will need to obtain your medical record by calling the Medical Records Department 
at 713-442-5700 and filling out a Release of Healthcare Information Form. 

Meyerland Clinic is excited to announce 
that we have a new pediatrician joining 
the clinic this summer.


